
Get Ready. Be Safe. 
Stay Healthy.
Know Your Hazards



Terrorism 
(Cybersecurity)

Healthcare Facility 
Information Systems 

Failure

Supply Chain Issues 
Impacting Public 

Health and 
Healthcare Services

Mass Casualty 
Incident (Trauma)

Infectious Disease 
Outbreak/Epidemic

Healthcare Agency Hazards





Join other Bostonians in preparing our households, 

neighborhoods, and communities for a strong and 

resilient Boston. 

Boston is Preparing…Are You?



?
WHY

PREPARE





“Of my family, friends, 

and my future”



“I love my 

family, friends, 

and community”



“I believe in the 

safety of my 

community”



“Home Alone 

– Senior Health 

– Safety”

I am preparing because…



WHY ARE YOU

PREPARING?





BE INFORMED

MAKE A PLAN

BUILD A KIT

GET INVOLVED



UNDERSTAND YOUR 

SURROUNDINGS

KEEP FOOD & WATER 

SAFE

LEARN BASIC HEALTH 

SKILLS

ACCESS OFFICIAL 

INFORMATION

i



TAKE CONTROL OF 

YOUR EVERYDAY 

HEALTH

BE A PREPAREDNESS 

ROLE MODEL

GET AND STAY 

CONNECTED

KNOW WHEN TO SEEK 

SUPPORT



Get Involved

Community Needs 
Assessment

Boston Medical 
Reserve Corps

Local Volunteerism Continue the 
Conversation



What’s one  
step that 

you will you 
take?



Conclusion

▪ Please complete the evaluation form:
https://tinyurl.com/rsh-eval

Protecting Priority Populations 
During Heat Emergencies
Tuesday, June 28
6:00 PM – 8:00 PM

https://delvalle.bphc.org/priority-heat



Thank You
For further questions or comments, 
please contact:

DelValle Institute for Emergency 
Preparedness
617-343-1370
delvalle@bphc.org
http://delvalle.bphc.org

The DelValle Institute for Emergency Preparedness is the Education & Training branch of the Office of Public Health Preparedness. The 
DelValle Institute provides high-quality all-hazards training and exercises to develop and enhance capabilities-based preparedness.

This training delivery is offered through a contract with the Office of Preparedness and Emergency Management at the Massachusetts 
Department of Public Health (MDPH), with funding from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) Public Health Emergency 
Preparedness Cooperative Agreement and/or the Assistant Secretary for Preparedness and Response. The views expressed in written 
conference materials or publications and by speakers and moderators do not necessarily reflect the official policies of the Department of 
Health and Human Services, nor does the mention of trade names, commercial practices, or organizations imply endorsement by the U.S. 
Government. For more information regarding DelValle Institute funding, please visit http://delvalle.bphc.org/funding

http://delvalle.bphc.org/funding

